Primary 1 Newsletter

Professor Eco

As part of our Global Citizenship Week Professor Eco visited the school. The children had great fun finding out how they could make a difference to the environment by making small changes to the things they do.



PE Lessons

Mrs Jones has been using the apparatus with the children during PE lessons. They have been using their skills of jumping and balancing to move from one area to the other. They have enjoyed this very much and are becoming more and more confident in their skills.



Topic



Our topic this term has been "The Three Little Pigs" which has had a focus on different materials. The children have been involved in lots of learning tasks including making houses out of straws and sticks and writing safety posters for the site office in the atrium. They have also made their very own pigs!

Shared Learning

We enjoyed inviting our families into school to share our learning during Global Citizenship Week. We showed off our knowledge of different flags of the world, decorated biscuits using the colours of the French Flag and programmed the Bee Bots to move towards flags we had learned about during our dance workshop. Lots of family members joined us in school and we had great fun!



Yum, Yum!!!

Next Term

<u>Topic</u>: "Out and About". As part of this topic we will be learning about the life cycles of some insect and how to keep ourselves safe.

<u>French</u>: We will be learning to name family members and some parts of the body. <u>Numeracy</u>: We will be orally counting forward and back to 30 and learning about time.

Art: We will be creating a gardenscape using different media for our atrium.